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Update: 

Further plans have been received removing the proposed car parking 
from zoning BSED 03 of the Northern Area Plan 2016. The proposed car 
parking has been relocated throughout the development (Drawing No 
05/5 and 23/2). Transport NI were re-consulted with the revision and 
have sought further amendments in relation to the car parking layout. 

As all development has been removed from the zoning the refusal 
reason 3 in Section 10 has now been withdrawn.  

 
 

 

 


